
ALAN CRANSTON 
CALIFORNIA

United States Senate
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

January 18, 1979

Dear Jane and Dan,
Your thoughtfulness in remembering us 
this holiday season is deeply appreciated.
It's been a year of mixed blessings for 
us all. We look forward to 1979 as a 
renewed opportunity for progress toward a 
better world and peace on our planet.
Norma and I send you warm good wishes for 
the New Year.

Jane and Dan Tolmach 
Oxnard, California Hi!
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